
 

 

19th July 2022 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
I am writing to inform you about changes to form tutors that will take place from September 2022. This 
follows on from the solid start to St Michael’s that students made with the close support of the English 
Department, for which I am very thankful.  
 
Now that Year 7 is concluding and Year 8 is almost upon us, I cannot praise Year 7 highly enough; they 
have shown motivation, resilience, and hard work throughout this year and particularly in the end of year 
exams. I am delighted that they have achieved so much, and I am very much looking forward to seeing 
them grow in themselves and in their studies throughout Year 8. 
 
Please find below the current Year 7 forms and which member of staff your child will have from Year 8; 
some of the form tutors are remaining the same, and we will be having a meeting with the new form 
tutors in order to hand over information to ensure a smooth transition. 
 
I do hope you have a good summer break and look forward to seeing your child in the new term. If you 
have any questions or queries about this, please feel free to contact me. Thank you for your support. 
 
Yours faithfully, 

 
 
 

Mr Howden 
Head of Year 7 
darren.howden@st-michaels.sandwell.sch.uk 
 

YEAR 8:  HOY - Mr Howden AHOY - Mrs Westwood 
Current 

form 
Year 8 
form 

Form 
Room 

Mrs Dodds & Miss Righton 7M 8M SCI 7 

Miss Weaver 7I 8I ART 2 

Mrs Ludlam 7C 8C 
HUMS 

5 

Mrs Kucharczyk 7H 8H MFL 3 

Mrs Grice 7A 8A MFL 1 

Mrs Malhi 7E 8E SCI 5 

Miss Adams 7L 8L 
HUMS 

8 

Mrs Careless 7S 8S 
HUMS 

2 
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